
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
16 June 2023 

Edinburgh 
Our Y6 children had an amazing time on their 

residential trip to Edinburgh. They were a real credit 
to the school with their lovely manners and 

behaviour. Members of the public approached staff 
to state how impressed they were with how lovely 
the children were. We are so very proud of them! 

We’ve had a lovely sunny start back to the 
half term. Y6 and the staff had an amazing 

time in Edinburgh and they all made us 
proud. We are all looking forward to seeing 

their end of year performance in a few 
weeks. Y4 had an amazing time at the Quad 
Kids event and one of the teams qualified to 

represent Blyth/Bedlington in the finals. 
Amazing representation! Go West End!! 

 
Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  
 

Monday 19 June – Reception new starter meeting 
Monday 19 June – Y6 Quad kids competition 
Wednesday 21 June – 80s dress up day for The Big Gig! 
Wednesday 21 June – Nursery stay and play outdoors 
session. 
Thursday 22 June -  Nursery new starter meeting 
Thursday 22 June -  Beech Stay & play Outdoors 
Session   
Tuesday 27 June – Football tournament – more info to 
follow. 
Wednesday 28 June - Cedar & Larch Class Assembly 
Thursday 29 June – Sycamore Plessey Woods trip 
Friday 30 June – Enterprise Fair 
Tuesday 4 July – Transfer morning in school 
Wednesday 5 July - Poplar Cornet Concert  @2:45 
Wednesday 5 July – PTFA Summer disco – please note 
change of date! 
Thursday 6 July – Nursery assembly @9:15 
Thursday 6 July – Musical performance to parents – 
special invite only. 
Monday 10 July – EYFS sports’ day 9:30am 
Tuesday 11 July – Y1, 2, 3 & 4 9:30am and Y5 & 6 
1:45pm sports’ day 
Wednesday 19 July – Y6 Leavers’ performance 6pm 
Thursday 20 July – Y6 Leavers’ party 
Thursday 20 July – Reception Graduation event – more 
info to follow. 
Friday 21 July at 2pm – School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Safeguarding message  
 
 
 

 
A very useful website with lots of hints and tips about 

what and how to talk to your children about online 
safety. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 

 
Children can tell us the right thing to do but then still 
make the wrong choices online. Remember to check 

devices regularly.  

Yes I Can! 
 

Y4 had a fantastic time at the Quad kids 
event and one of the teams will now 

represent us in the finals! Awesome job! 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/


 

 

 

Governors 

We say a sad farewell to Dr Zheen Ramzi who 

has now stepped down as a Governor. Dr 

Ramzi was an amazing governor who did so 

much for the school and we are very grateful 

for all his hard work. Thank you for all you have 

done! 

We say a very big thank you to one of our 

parent Governors; Mr Jamie Chapman 

organised for important groundwork to our 

yard to be completed. We can’t thank you 

enough! 


